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- Please register for the SSC’s series of webinars at 
https://ieeemeetings.webex.com/weblink/register/rcbfc38675cb6cd062e9c613d154d5945 

o July 15:  IEEE Election Process with Patrick Kung 
o July 22:  Advanced OU Analytics with Charles Lord  
o If you register, then you will receive updates on other upcoming SSC webinars. 

- The SSC will be working on updating and adding to the R3 Cookbook.  If there are particular 
ideas that you would like to see in the cookbook, please let us know at r3-ssc@ieee.org  

- Ebonee Walker, our R3 WIE rep, has identified sections with without a WIE chapter but lots of 
WIE members.  She will be reaching out to help start new AGs in these areas. 

- Both of the R3 projects submitted for MGA Surplus Project funding have been accepted! 
- Coming Soon:  By request from SoutheastCon, the Region 3 Knowledgebase site will have 

content regarding “Why Join IEEE” and “Why Be An IEEE Volunteer” from IEEE. 
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